PURCHASE SUGGESTIONS UPDATE

Central Coast Council Library Service has placed a temporary hold on purchasing new
book titles while Council undertakes a review of its finances. We will not be taking
submissions for new content at this time.

This is an action under Council’s 100 Day Action Plan towards financial recovery. This
is not a decision Council has made lightly and we apologise for any disappointment
and inconvenience.

We appreciate your patience and understanding, particularly toward our library
staff, during this time. We hope to have this service back up and running again soon
for our members.

For more information on Council’s 100 Day Action Recovery Plan search ‘news’ at
centralcoast.nsw.gov.au or visit centralcoast.nsw.gov.au/council/council-
news/councils-financial-situation.
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